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For Parents & Carers
We would like to let you know about some research that you may be interested in taking part in. 
The study is being run by the UCL Ear Institute and funded by the National Deaf Children’s Society to understand more about the experiences of parents and carers of young children with mild or unilateral deafness. The study is called: 
Development of parent experience-based information resources for families of children age 0-4 years with mild/unilateral deafness
We want to know about parents’ experiences of the identification and management of their child’s mild or unilateral deafness/hearing loss. We are also developing an online resource to help parents of babies and young children (age 0-4 years) identified with mild or unilateral deafness/hearing loss. 
If your child is child is age 0-4 years old and has been identified through newborn hearing screening as having either mild or unilateral deafness/hearing loss (either temporary or permanent) then we would love to hear from you. 
Participating will involve an online interview with our researcher which will take about 1 hour and we will give participants a £20 voucher as a gesture of thanks.
If you are interested in finding out more about this study, please use the link below or scan the QR code:
https://blogs.ucl.ac.uk/ear-institute-audiology/development-of-parent-resources-for-families-of-deaf-children/
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If you have any questions about whether or not you would like to participate please do not hesitate to contact the researcher Jamila Dorner by emailing Jamila.dorner@ucl.ac.uk. 
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